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Dear families,
We hope to see many of you in the school to celebrate your child successes, progress and development as you have a chance to visit with teachers discussing your child’s report card for the semester. If you haven’t had a chance to schedule an appointment with your child’s teacher, please do so as soon as possible. We have an early dismissal tomorrow for that exact reason. The afterschool program will be open from 11:30 to 5:00PM at the regular rate.
[image: ]
Next week we enter Holy Week. On Monday grades 5-8 will represent the school as ambassadors to the Cathedral to witness the blessing of the oils.  On Tuesday, grades 1-4 will celebrate with our local Catholic nursing home, Michaud Manor in Derbyline, for Easter crafts. On Good Friday, we are making up a snow day by bringing back a half-day of school and watching the performance of The Live Stations of the Cross at 9:00 AM. It should be less than an hour, and all are welcome to pray and sing as we process the final moments of Jesus’ life.

A great thank you to Lynne Mead for organizing a very successful fish fry this season. All the volunteers including the students, parents and parishioners made that happen.

Reenrollment is going well.  55% of returning students have already re-enrolled as the Early Bird special. If you’d like to get the Early Bird registration, you must be fully enrolled in Ren Web by April 1 to save $50 on your family registration. We are filling empty seats with new students.  Thank you for spreading positive word of mouth and recruiting, it’s our best marketing.  Additionally, if you have suggestions or constructive criticism, please make an appointment with Father Curtis or Mrs. Beloin.   
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